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From: Jamie Schwendinger-Schreck
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
Date: Monday, May 5, 2025 1:20:00 PM


EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. Vision Zero is an ambitious and
necessary plan for Kansas City, and I do not want pedestrian/child/cyclist safety to suffer for a
short-term funding patch. I have lived in Kansas City for over five years now, and while I love
it here (and have no intention of leaving), it's also the city in which I've felt the most in danger
while driving, cycling, or walking near the streets. We need long-term solutions and to
continue pushing forward improvements that have already been identified and funded.


Regards, 
Jamie Schwendinger-Schreck 
903 E 42nd St
Kcmo, MO 64110
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